
Participants
Needed!

+225-578-7600

pelicanlab@lsu.edu

Adults with Aphasia

IRB Application Number:
IRBAM-24-0764

PI: Dr. Willem van Boxtel

LSU PELICAN lab is looking for participants for
a research project regarding online eye-
tracking in aphasia communication. We are
seeking native English speaking adults with
little to no knowledge of other languages. Any

aphasia profile is eligible. Normal or
corrected-to-normal hearing and vision are
required. Can be done in person or online, and
participants will receive $20 for taking part!

Interested? Contact us!

Scan here if you would like
us to reach out to you!


